
 

 

 

Alaska Redistricting Board Adopts Final Proclamation of Redistricting 

 

For Immediate Release: November 10, 2021 

 

ANCHORAGE – Today, the Alaska Redistricting Board adopted a Final Proclamation of 

Redistricting defining new legislative districts for the next ten years.  

The Board began mapping upon receipt of enumeration data from the US Census Bureau on 

August 12th. In line with the Alaska Constitution, the Board adopted draft proposed plans and 

conducted public hearings across the state to inform creation of this Final Proclamation of 

Redistricting.  

Upon adoption of a Final Proclamation of Redistricting, a 30-day litigation window opens per 

the Alaska Constitution. 

The Final Proclamation of Redistricting along with a process report, regional and district maps, 

metes and bounds, Voting Rights Act Compliance Report and Senate Terms Allocation Table and 

Constituency Report are now available on the Board’s website at www.akredistrict.org.  
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